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Whole School Pantomime Trip Friday 9th December 2022

Dear Parents and carers,

This term, we are very excited to be able to offer the whole school the opportunity to
go on a trip to the pantomime at York Theatre Royal on Friday 9th December within
school hours. This will be a fantastic way to celebrate the end of the Autumn term
together and for children to enjoy the experience of a live theatre performance.

Friends of Kirk Fenton have very kindly offered to pay for the coaches, in order to
keep the cost as low as possible, so parents/carers will just need to pay for the cost of
the ticket and a small treat, which is £14.

If you would like your child to come on the trip, please can you pay on ParentPay by
Friday 29th September. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to get in touch
at admin@kf.starmat.uk.

Kind Regards,

The Kirk Fenton team
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